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Question: 
Can you please explain why it is necessary to have a separate regulatory body? 
Answer:  
The Corporations (Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander) Act 2006 (CATSI Act) and 
a specialised regulator offers key elements of a modern incorporation statute, but at 
the same time provides special forms of regulatory assistance to address the 
disadvantages faced by Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people, and in particular, 
their special incorporation needs. 
Before the passage of the CATSI Act a comprehensive and independent review was 
undertaken of the former Commonwealth Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
incorporation regime. The review is available from the Registrar’s 
website http://www.oric.gov.au/resources/catsi-act.  
The major finding of the review was that the special incorporation needs of 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people should be met through a tailored statute 
of incorporation and a specialised regulator.  
 

http://www.oric.gov.au/resources/catsi-act

